
NAAC Peer team visits Smt.R.M.Patel Mahila Kala Mahavidyalaya 

A three member NAAC Peer team arrived here to complete the NAAC assessment and reaccreditation 

process of the college. 

 

The team is on a two-day visit to the College during which it will visit its various Departments and 

facilities. The college is all set to undergo the second cycle of NAAC reaccreditation process after having 

secured grade C+ in the first cycle in 2004. 

"The College has been constantly working towards making the academics, administration, infrastructure 

and other aspects better with each passing day. The College has undergone a substantial change since 

the last NAAC accreditation. We are expecting an improvement in the grade secured in the previous 

NAAC inspections, " Officiating Principal of the college, Dr. Ranjana Shringarpure said. 

 

"The administration  has strived to the best of its potential to plan and prepare meticulously for the 

NAAC Peer team visit and are hopeful that best shall come out of it," she added. 

 

The Chairman of the committee  was Dr.Bivraj Bhushan Parida, Vice-chancellor, Mahatma Gandhi 

University,Purba Medinipur,West Bengal.The member Co-ordinator was Dr.Vinayaga Murthy,Sri 

Venkateswara University,Tirupati.The third member of the committee was Dr.Romilla Malla Bhat, 

Principal,GDC Akhnoor,Jammu. 


